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28th March 2024 
Dear parent/carer 

KGB Enrichment Clubs 

We are pleased to be able to offer Enrichment Clubs for our Summer Term. Due to the half term these clubs 

will run for 10 weeks, starting the week beginning 22nd April 2024 and ending on the 5th July 2024. 

Clubs will run from 3.10pm to 4.10pm and the cost is stated next to the club in the table below.     

 

As you know we have our own After School Club wraparound service running at Knowle Green therefore, we 

are very limited in the number of clubs we are able to offer at this base.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer children After School Club as well as an Enrichment Club on the same 

day. Therefore, please bear this in mind when selecting a club for your child. 

If your child has regular bookings in After School Club and you would like to suspend these for the duration 

of the Enrichment Club please email the school office. 

 

We will be allocating places to ensure that as many children as possible can participate and will try and take 

into account your preferences. Please look carefully at the Year Groups each club is available to. 

Please can we remind parents that if your child is allocated a space in a club but changes their mind and 

doesn’t attend, you will still be required to pay. Therefore, we ask you to discuss the choices with your child 

before submitting your application. Thank you for your understanding. 

If your child wishes to participate please complete the Google Form via the following link below 

by 9am on Monday 15th of April. We will aim to let you know as soon as possible but a text will 

be sent by Friday 19th April at the very latest advising of the club allocation.  

https://forms.gle/noYVEDsK6bfv2V5TA 

 

• We expect the same excellent standards of behaviour from the children during the clubs as we do at 

school. This means that any child who does not meet these high expectations will be spoken to, as 

will the parents and this may lead to the child being asked to leave the club. 

• Please do not make any payments until you have been told which club your child has a place in. You 

will be able to pay via Scopay or using Childcare vouchers. If you do not wish to take up a place 

that has been offered you must let us know via email before the club starts or you will be 

expected to pay the full amount. There will be no “taster” sessions. 

 

• Children should not bring a snack or drink to any of the clubs. They will use the water bottles that 

they bring to school to drink from. 

 

https://forms.gle/noYVEDsK6bfv2V5TA


 

 

• It is not possible to watch the clubs as it is distracting for the children. Please do not arrive to collect 

the children more than five minutes before the end of the club. 

 

• On occasion staff may have to cancel a club at short notice.  

 

Gardening Reception & Year 1 Tuesday KGB Nursery £30 

Bollywood Dancing Year 1 Tuesday 

 

1R £30 

Summer Multisports Year 1 Wednesday  KGB Outdoor £30 

Summer Multisports Reception Thursday 

 

KGB Outdoor £30 

 

Below is some information about the clubs available 

Gardening with Miss Spink 

The aim of the gardening club is to enjoy nature and try some simple ways to germinate seeds and grow 
plants from cuttings. Children will contribute to the various stages of plant care from preparing soil, potting, 
planting, watering and weeding. During the club, children will grow vegetables and plants to enhance the 
school grounds, hopefully having some spare to sell on to raise funds for future projects. Wearing wellies or 
outdoor shoes would be helpful. Please collect children from the Nursery gate. 
 

Bollywood Dancing with Miss Ramesh 

The Bollywood dance club will learn simple routines, combining basic Bollywood dance moves whilst having 

lots of fun! Children should bring in comfortable clothing that they can move around easily in. Please do not 

send dressing up/party clothes as these are not appropriate. Please collect your child from the main 

playground gate. 

 

Summer Multisports with Mr Gillard  

Multisports will give the children the opportunity to learn new skills, sports and games in a fun and engaging 

way. This clubs help develop and improve the multi skills required for specific sports in the children’s later 

sporting education, perfect for our up and coming Sports Day. Appropriate layered clothing is needed for this 

dynamic outdoors club. Please collect your child from the main playground gate. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Riverbridge School Office 


